
 
 

November 28, 2018 

 
 
 
 
 
SRC ENERGY

 
Ms. Julie Murphy, Director 
Colorado Oil and Gas Conservation Commission 
1120 Lincoln Street; Suite 801 
Denver, Colorado 80203 
 
 
RE:  COGCC Rule 303.b. (3) J.iii. Evidence of Building Unit Owners Pre-Application Notification 
Bernhardt 4-18 Pad: Lot 2: NW1/4 Section 18-T4N-R66W 

 
Weld County, Colorado 
 
Dear Ms. Murphy, 
 
SRC Energy Inc, (SRC) has filed a Form 2A Oil and Gas Location Assessment  (OGLA) for the Bernhardt 4-18 Pad. 
 
SRC has provided the required Pre-Application Notifications to all Building Unit Owners within the Buffer Zone  
Setback  pursuant  to Colorado  Oil and  Gas Conservation   Commission   (COGCC)   Rule 305.a.  Pursuant to Rule 
303.b.(3)J.iii., attached please  find proof of delivery  receipts  for the Building Unit Owners. Please be advised that 
SRC certifies that Building Unit Owners within the Buffer Zone have received their  pre- application notification arid 
proof of receipt is attached to this letter. 
 
Please note that all BU’s have been notified and received their certified mailer, for all BU’s, Surface Owner and LGD. 
Attached certified mailer proof to this letter on second page. There are 4 BU’s within the Buffer 1000 feet zone of our 
proposed pad. The letters went out on October 22, 2018 or earlier. 
 
SRC respectfully requests the COGCC approve the Form 2A for the Berhardt 4-18 Pad. 
 
If you should have any questions or require additional   information, please do not hesitate contacting me at 
720.616.4319 or via email   at eekblad@srcenergy.com.   Thank you for your consideration   of this matter. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Erin Ekblad 
 
Erin Ekblad 
Manager of Regulatory Affairs 
SRC Energy Inc. 
1675 Broadway; Suite 2600 
Denver, CO 80202 
720.616.4319 (direct)
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